Thank you all for your unwavering support—especially as we
faced the drastic weather changes. In the face of adversity, we
stood together as one, proving the remarkable strength and spirit
of our community. Your resilience and unity turned challenges into
triumphs.

A heartfelt thank you to everyone who stood by us, helping to
navigate the uncertainty and manage every detail until the very
end. Your presence and perseverance made all the difference.

Special shoutout to our amazing food volunteers—you braved the
storm and still showed up with unwavering cheer to distribute
meals indoors. Your dedication turned a tough situation into a

moment of warmth and service. We are deeply grateful.

To our friends and neighbors —we are truly sorry if you had to
leave despite purchasing food coupons or raffle tickets due to the
weather. Your support means the world to us, and we hope to
welcome you again soon under brighter skies.

e= Please know that all event proceeds and Raffle items will be
going to the Star City Fire Department—a gesture of gratitude for
their service and commitment to our safety.

Together, we proved that even in the most trying moments, the
spirit of unity shines brightest.




